

## Minutes CODOC phone conf 14-3-2011

### Agenda:

1. OMB
2. Newsletter
3. EGI\_UF
4. EGI Tech Forum
5. Action list
6. OD
7. COD actions
8. AOB

### **OMB:**

MK: Procedure will be discussed to modify the set of availability tests

### **Newsletter:**

The March newsletter will contain the following topics:

<b>TOPIC</b>	<b>AUTHOR</b>
Introduction	RT
Tip of the month	LU
Metrics	MR/MK
Introducing NGI_NL	RT
OD	VH
Dashboard changes	MR

Input is requested before March 25<sup>th</sup>. The Italian NGI and Finnish NGI will be asked to supply input for the "Introducing ..." section. The Finnish contribution will be published in April and the Italian one in May. **Action:** RT will ask both NGIs.

### **EGI\_UF:**

RT asks about information on the web. Everything is OK now. VH will check on registration page. There will probably be no video conferencing facilities. VH will try to setup EVO in Vilnius but this will not be advertised since it is uncertain if it is going to work.

### **EGI Tech Forum:**

RT asks if everyone wants to think about slots in the EGI Tech Forum and think about what we want to do there.

### **Action list:**

A number of items are not relevant any more. **Action:** RT will bring the action list up to date.

### **OD:**

VH: There is progress in the operational documentation structure. Further, business as usual.

**COD Actions:**

About restructuring the wiki pages, MK has created three pages, presents them and asks for improvements. MK and VH are going to setup a EVO meeting to discuss this further.

MK asks for dedicated phone conf with all people doing COD shifts to discuss the Dashboard. **Action:** RT will set this up.

**AOB:**

MK: What to do with Goncalo's GGUS ticket? This is a matter between the portal people and Ibergrid.

MK: **Action:** MK to discuss Dashboard

MK: Are there any problems with the script to generate availability tickets? LU: yes, there were problems with two Russian sites. Tickets set to unsolved. MK: This is no show stopper.